
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

      21   Juin  2019 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                21st  June  2019  

 Bottle Tombola 

 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a 

bottle to support our Bottle Tombola for the 

Summer Fayre. It is very much appreciated. 

 

Summer Fayre 

 
Come along and join the fun at our ever 

popular annual Infant and Junior Summer 

Fayre on Friday 28th July at 3.00pm. There 

will be lots of exciting activities to enjoy 

along with the usual stalls such as tombola, 

raffle and games. Refreshments will also be 

available. 

 

Nursery 
 

Nursery will be closed all day on Monday 24th 

June 2019. This is to accommodate visits for 

the new children who will be starting in 

September. 

Transition 

 
The children have met their new teachers. 

There will be an opportunity for parents of 

Reception and Y1 children to meet the 

teacher and visit the classroom in July. A 

letter with further details will follow. 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon 1   Jul     Last curriculum club 

 
Mon  1   Jul     Y2 Parent Junior School 

                       Walkaround 9.15am 

 

Tue  2   Jul     R/Y1/Y2 Sports Day 

 

Thu  4   Jul    Y2 Parent Junior School 

                      Walkaround 2.15pm 

 

Fri   5   Jul    Y2 Formby Beach 

 

Tue  9  Jul     Y2 Parent Junior School 

                      Information Meeting 2.15pm 
 

New Parent Meetings 

 
There will be information meetings for 

parents of children starting Nursery and 

Reception in September. Dates and times are 

as follows: 

 

Nursery: 

Tuesday 25th June 3:30pm – Infant Hall 

 

Reception: 

Tuesday 25th June 5.30pm – Infant Hall 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday       Running Club    Mrs Davin 

                                              Mrs Duthie 

                      Art                  Miss Clarke 

                      Science           Miss Daniels 

                      Sport              Yinka 

                      Dance              Miss Kervin 

                                              Miss Sturdy 

 

                      Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

                      Family Support Drop-in 

                      9-10am Community Room 

 

                      Nursery Garden Party 

                      (new children) 

 

                NURSERY CLOSED 

                (new visits) 

 

Tuesday       New Nursery Parent Meeting 

                        3.30pm 

 

                       New Reception Parent Meeting 

                       5.30pm 

Wednesday    

Thursday      Soccer Aid 

      

Friday         Summer Fayre  

 

                Biscuit Day – RH  to bring  

                        biscuits  

 

                        Tennis Club 3-4pm  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    97% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      96% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     99% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     97% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95% 

 

Great attendance for last week with 

4 classes in green and the others 

not far behind! Well done everyone1 

 

Overall Attendance 

97% 

 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

Congratulations to JD Cobbin 2W who has 

achieved Head Teacher Award this week: 

 

 

Enterprise 

 
Enterprise Club will be cancelled on Monday 

24th June. Club will resume again on Monday 1st 

July (last club). 

Soccer Aid 

 
Soccer Aid is on Thursday 27th June. This is 

a great opportunity to get the whole school 

together, and for our pupils to learn about 

and raise money for children around the 

world whose lives have been disrupted by 

disease, hunger and poverty.  A letter with 

further details has been sent home today. 


